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Do you have any comments on our proposals? Whilst we agree there are many valid plans 
within this document of which we are very 
supportive we are disappointed to note the 
absence of any mentions of number portability 
and number management. 
 
In the previous Plan of Work these two points 
featured highly and much work has been 
carried out by industry to research and try to 
develop better processes and methods for 
consideration, but it would appear this work 
has been dropped.   
 
Magrathea strongly believe that number 
porting and number management are critical to 
the success of the IP Migration project as well 
as achieving progress in other projects such as 
CLI validation.  We request Ofcom reconsider 
and carry forward these important issues that 
have yet to reach a conclusion. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


